

Interoffice Memorandum

October 27, 2023

TO:

Mayor Jerry L. Demings

-AND-

County Commissioners

FROM:

Ed Torres, M.S., P.E., LEED AP, Director

Utilities Department

SUBJECT:

November 14, 2023 - Work Session

Waste and Recycling Collection Procurement Update

Contact Person:

David Gregory, Manager Solid Waste Division

407-254-9622

This work session will present information from the Solid Waste Division concerning activities to procure new waste and recycling collection contractors.

The current waste and recycling contracts terminate on December 31, 2025. Division staff and consultants are working on scope of work and solicitation documents to select contractors to provide service under new contracts to begin January 1, 2026.

At this work session, staff with support from its consultant, will provide background information on the County's waste and recycling collection program, provide an update on the current state of the solid waste collection industry, discuss key issues that need to be addressed in the new collection contracts, the approaches being taken to address the identified issues, and offer the Board an opportunity to ask questions and discuss matters related to the new collection contracts.

This item is for informational purposes only; No action is required.